
                                        

                   

 

VETERINARY MEDICINE IN WORLD WAR ONE 

100 YEARS SINCE GREAT WAR (1915-1918) 

 

Memorial 

 In honorary tribute 
to men of the Military Veterinary Services 

 to Veterinary Medicine students 
 and to “silent troops” 

 

  Unveiling: June 20, 2018 
from 10.30 a.m. –  Aula Godina 

 
 

 

                            Temporary exhibition 

 

June 20 - July 31, 2018 

Museum  of Veterinary Sciences 

Opening Ceremony:  
June 20, 2018 - 11.40 a.m.  

 

 

 

Inaugural speeches  

 

 

Prof. E. Barberis (Deputy Rector, University of Turin)    
Prof. G. Re (Head of Department of Veterinary Science   

Dr. R. Montà (Major of Grugliasco) 

Hon. G. Mancuso (ENPAV President)  

Dr. C. Pierbattisti (FNOVI representative)  

Prof. M. Galloni (Head of Museum of Veterinary Sciences) 
Don G. Carrega (representative to the University and Culture of Turin Diocese) 

Col. L. Virgilio (Chief of the Veterinary Office of the Medical and Veterinary Command -  Rome) 

Col. M. Marchisio (Deputy Commander, Military Veterinary Centre – Grosseto) 

 

The brass band of the “Brigata Alpina Taurinense”, directed by Mar. M. Calandri, 

will play at the unveiling of the memorial 
 

  


